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I oppose HB3636. Oregon's procurement system should be based on fairness, 

transparency, and competition. Putting policies in place that favor certain companies 

over others based on ownership structure will potentially increase costs to taxpayers. 

This bill risks distorting the competitive bidding process and adds to the 

administrative complexity. Please vote NO on this bill. 

 


